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May 17, 2016 
 

County Offices Closed for Memorial Day  
 
All Beaufort County offices will be closed on Monday, May 30, 2016 for Memorial Day.  The closing includes all 
convenience centers, library branches, and recreation centers.  All locations will resume regular operating 
hours on Tuesday, May 31, 2016.  Residents are encouraged to plan accordingly.   
 
Visit us online for more information: 
 
Beaufort County or 843-255-2000 
Beaufort County Library System or 843-255-6456 
Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services Department or 843-255-6680 
Beaufort County Solid Waste and Recycle Section or 843-255-2736 

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

http://www.bcgov.net/
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